The Fituneis Bright!

GENERATIONS SENIOR LIVING COMMUNITIES WILL BE
AMONG THE FIRST TO RECEIVE THE COVID-19 VACCINE!

We are excited to announce that our communities will
be receiving the COVID-19 vaccine so that we can
begin to stop the spread of this virus across our
country and get back to a normal life.

Our communities are enrolled in the CDC COVID-19
vaccination program which means that our residents
will be given priority to receive the vaccine this
month. We have partnered with CVS and Wallgreen's
to administer the vaccine to our residents and staff
on-site at our communities.

#GETVACCINA

COVID-19 Vaccine Clinic Dates:

(Must move in prior to January 27 or February 13 to be guaranteed to receive both vaccines)

Generations Senior Living of Berea
Clinic # 1: January 6 | Clinic # 2: January 27 | Clinic # 3: February 17

Generations Senior Living of Strongsville
Clinic #1: January 23 | Clinic #2: February 13 | Clinic # 3: March 6

If you or someone you know is considering a move to one of our communities, now is a great time to
join us. Becoming a resident will allow you to be among the first to receive this potentially lifesaving
vaccination. Just as exciting, you can begin to experience all the benefits of living in a vibrant
community, with delicious dining options, social opportunities and personalized care whenever needed.

Contact us if you have questions, a potenital referral or if we can assist you in any way!

The Fituno s Bright it Generdtions S enior, Living Commanitios!

Independent & Assisted Living Communities

Strongsville: 18960 Falling Water Rd, Strongsville | (440) 238-3600

generations Berea: 4 Berea Commons, Berea | (440) 243-9050

SENIOR LIVING www.generationsHCM.com




